
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

December 27, 2017 
 
 

To the American Bahá’í community 
 
 

Dear Bahá’í Friends, 
 
 

The National Spiritual Assembly will not be providing a letter 
addressed to your gatherings for the upcoming Feast of Sharaf. 

 
 

In lieu of its letter, the Assembly asks that you employ the time 
normally allotted to its sharing with another appropriate activity. 
Perhaps, if you have not already done so, you will want to make 
use of the occasion to read and discuss the Assembly’s letter of 
December 8 on “The Spirit of Teaching,” which is attached for 
your convenience. 

 
 

With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

Office of the Secretary 

Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


